
Dear Class of 2019,

It’s hard to believe that this June marks 5 whole years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark!
We have already begun working on our reunion events at Alumni Weekend and hope that you
will plan to join us on campus, June 20-23, 2024.

Do you remember:

● Commencement speaker Maria Semple? One of the funniest and heartwarming
commencement speeches LC has probably ever had!

● Fall Ball, Dance X and Y, and all those college, outdoor trips? Plus, Classzilla made those
forced triples quite memorable!

● Students worked so hard to organize things like the Lūʻau, a cappella concerts, as well as
the IA, Gender Studies, and the Ray Warren symposiums.

● Professors Cyrus Partovi, Barbara Balko, Kristin Fujie, and Clifford Bekar?

Come back to campus in June to gather alongside people with whom you have a shared history.
Choosing Lewis & Clark was an initial step in choosing our destinies and identities; this summer
will offer the opportunity to rediscover what brought us to L&C 5 years ago.

Stay on campus in the newly renovated, air conditioned, Odell Hall and the Fowler Center (a.k.a.
Templeton)! Enjoy a feast, see the amazing changes to campus, reconnect with each other, and
meet fellow members of the LC community.

This reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends. Have a beer or a glass of
wine in the Trail Room. Make sure to visit the Alumni Weekend website to get all the details of
our big celebration.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our staff reunion
coordinator, Oliver Milavetz at reunions@lclark.edu. Registration opens in February. Mark your
calendars and we’ll see you in June!

Respectfully,
Silas Hassrick ’19

P.S If you have not received this letter by email or snail mail, it means L&C doesn’t have your
email address. Email update@lclark.edu with your information.
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